
 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

TOWN OF QUINCY 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Town of Quincy will be holding a public hearing to accept comments on a proposed 

ordinance to adopt the Town of Quincy Comprehensive Plan Update as prepared by the 

Town Plan Commission according to state statutes. Adoption of the ordinance will be 

considered by the Town Board following the public hearing. 

 

The plan will serve as guide for future Town decision making in the areas of housing, 

transportation, utilities and community facilities, land use, agricultural, natural and 

cultural resources, economic development and intergovernmental cooperation. 

 

For further information on the proposed ordinance and plan, contact Town Board/Plan 

Commission member Mary Firari at 920-296-3312. During the 30-day review period, 

Kathy Bork, Clerk-Treasurer may be contacted at 608-339-7230 for information on 

inspecting/obtaining a copy of the proposed plan. The plan will also be available for 

inspection on the Internet at http://www.ncwrpc.org/adams/quincy-comp-plan.html 

 

The Hearing will begin at 5:30 pm at the Quincy Fire Department, 1900 Birch Ave, 

Friendship, WI 53934 prior to the regular Town Board Meeting on January 26, 2022. The 

Hearing will continue until all comments are heard. The regular Town Board Meeting 

will convene following the close of the hearing.  A quorum of the Town Board will be 

present. 
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